
HUNAN FN-LINK TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 

Dear FCC 

We, HUNAN FN-LINK TECHNOLOGY LIMITED, are requesting for the dismissal of the 

following applications recently certified on 07/22/2021. 

 

FCC ID: 2AATL-K255B-SR 

TC Numbers: TC299889, TC787881, TC434690. 

The reason for the dismissal request of the above-mentioned applications is that incorrect 

modular type is chosen in the FCC ID granted, this applicant is requesting Limited Single 

Modular Approval, however Split Modular Approval is chosen accidentally, and accept this 

applicant. 

We confirm that the device under FCC ID: 2AATL-K255B-SR has never been marketed or 

sold anywhere in the United States or anywhere else in the world. 

 

Sincerely 

Thanks! 

 

Name: joe huang                          Date: 07/30/2021 

Title: maneger 

Signature of applicant: 

 


